
 

MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF MARINE RESOURCES 

 

NOTICE OF MASTER CAPTAIN CONTRACT WORKER  

 

 

The Mississippi Department of Marine Resources (MDMR) will accept applications until 2:00 

p.m. on August 2, 2019 for the purpose of hiring up to three (3) Master Captain Contract 

Workers.   

The minimum qualifications for the position include:   

• Education:  Graduation from a standard four-year high school or equivalent (GED or High 

School Equivalency Diploma); and, 

• Experience: Ten (10) years of experience related to the described job;  

• Licensure: Must possess a valid 100-ton Master Captain License authorizing operation of 

a 100-ton vessel with up to 25 passengers, inland and offshore, and a current TWIC card.   

• Other:  Must possess a valid driver’s license (Mississippi residents must have a Mississippi 

driver’s license).  MDMR will verify the driver’s license. 

This position pays $45.00 per hour for each boat tour. Information about these positions, 

instructions for applying, and an application will be available on July 12, 2019 on the MDMR 

website at dmr.ms.gov/index.php/procurement/procurement-main/136-bids-links/728-current and 

the Mississippi Procurement Portal at https://www.ms.gov/dfa/contract_bid_search.  For 

additional information, please contact Rick Kinnard, Procurement Director, at (228) 523-4147 or 

by email at procurement@dmr.ms.gov.  

Applications may be submitted by hand delivery or mail to the Procurement Director, MDMR, 

1141 Bayview Avenue, Biloxi, MS  39530, or by email to procurement@dmr.ms.gov.  

The deadline for applying is 2:00 p.m. on August 2, 2019.   

 

All applications should be marked: “Application for a Master Captain Contract Worker.” 
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